
From: Erin Davis  

Sent: December 7, 2020 9:29 AM 

To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 

Cc: Bob Maton  

Subject: opposing UHOPA-20-006 ZAC-20-011 

City Files: UHOPA-20-006 

ZAC-20-011 

I oppose this Application on several grounds 

1 - the traffic congestion. The Town of Ancaster doesn't have the infrastructure to handle this kind 

of change,  

2 - The character of Ancaster of this ol' village architecturally this kind of proposed structure does fit 

into the character of the area.  

Please stop this insanity.  

Thank you please let me know you have receipt of this email.  

Erin L Davis 
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